

Fort Vannoy Elementary School

5250 Upper River Road Grants Pass, Oregon 97526 Phone (541)-479-4440 Fax (541) 471-2445

Kirk R. Baumann, Principal Shirley Dastrup, Office Manager

November Board Report

- -70 students participated in the SMART program that began on 10/14/14.
- -The 3rd, 4th and 5th students once again participated in the annual FV Amazing Scarecrow Craze.
- -The 3rd grade classes were the recipients of dictionaries presented by the Gateway Rotary chapter. Each child was given their own dictionary.





-The October PBIS/PRIDE event was titled "Hope Floats" with a focus on National Breast Cancer Awareness ended with an assembly on 10/30/14. Students were encouraged to wear pink in honor of those who have battled breast cancer. The students wrote notes of encouragement to cancer patients and decorated Hope Boxes. The boxes were presented to Rhonda Loper, Supervisor of Women's Imaging and Michelle Lagorio, Nurse Navigator both from Asante's Women's Center during the assembly. After the assembly those students who earned the privilege of attending were treated to pink ice cream floats.











FV green house was decorated by Mrs. O'Brien's 3rd grade classroom.

-The PTA held their first Movie Night at FV as well as the first KidZone fun night at Club Northwest on Friday, 10/24/14.